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Other Monisha  Parker Dear Los Angeles County Resident,

I am writing to urge you to vote no on the half-cent sales tax in the upcoming 
November 2024 election. This ballot measure, if passed, would only serve to 
perpetuate and strengthen the homeless industrial complex in our county, 
ultimately prolonging the issue of homelessness for years to come.

It is important to note that this sales tax measure will not effectively address 
or end homelessness in Los Angeles County. Instead, it will provide more 
funding to the organizations and institutions that make up the homeless 
industrial complex, allowing them to continue operating without making 
significant progress towards real solutions.

By voting yes on the half-cent sales tax, you are essentially giving permission 
for future increases in sales tax and ensuring that the homeless industrial 
complex remains in business for the foreseeable future. We must work 
towards genuine solutions to homelessness that prioritize long-term support 
and sustainable solutions, rather than simply throwing more money at a 
broken system.

Please consider the implications of your vote and join me in voting no on the 
half-cent sales tax in November 2024. Together, we can work towards real 
change and address the root causes of homelessness in our community.

Sincerely,

Monisha Parker
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